
 

Dear Friends: 
 

Rosh Hashanah 5778 is just around the corner and the Sisterhood of Benai Asher, the 
Sephardic Congregation of Long Beach, would like to help you celebrate the holiday by 
sending a beautiful floral arrangement to your friends and neighbors. 
 

We will provide a list of all the members of our synagogue.  You choose the members to 
whom you would like the floral arrangement sent.  We will send the flowers to each of the 
people on your list and include your name in an attached greeting.   
 

We are combining our Rosh Hashana fundraiser with our Sisterhood membership renewal 
this year.  Sisterhood membership is $36/year or $180 for a lifetime membership.  If you join 
or renew your membership or are already a lifetime member, then you will be eligible for last 
year’s prices of $36.00 for the first 3 people on your list and each additional 
person/family will be an additional $5.00.  If you wish to send to the entire list, the 
cost is $180.00. 
 

If you choose not to renew or join the Sisterhood, the first three people on your list will be 
$41.00 and each additional person/family will be $6.00.  If you wish to send to the 
entire list, the cost will be $198.00. 
 

Please note, there is an option on the form to reciprocate.  If you check this box, if someone 
lists you whom you have not listed, we will automatically add their name and bill you directly.   
Please note, that if you are not a participant and just a recipient then you will be receiving a 
beautiful holiday card listing the people who have chosen to send you a floral arrangement. 
 

Please send your filled-out form and check to: 
 

Sisterhood of Sephardic Congregation 
c/o Rebecca Ovadia 
100 West Broadway #3M 
Long Beach, NY 11561 
 

Orders MUST be received by September 17th.  We are sorry but we will be unable to process 
any orders that are not prepaid. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Rebecca Ovadia at uft183@gmail.com or Sarina 
Amiel-Gross at paralegal1999@aol.com. 
 

We wish you all a Happy, Healthy, Peaceful and Successful year. 
 

The Sisterhood of Benai Asher,  

Sephardic Congregation of Long Beach 


